
From: catherine. e. colley  
Sent: 11 May 2023 10:25 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P  
 
Dear Planning 
 
I am opposing the application to erect a Ferris wheel in Camden Lock.  This is 
an historic and listed area and a wheel will be out of keeping.  It is another 
tourist themed attraction and offers nothing for the local community.  Camden 
Market will be turned into a theme park – with rides – rather than unique 
experiences.   The wheel will be intrusive and invade the privacy for near by 
residents as visitors will be able to see into their homes.   
 
Please oppose this application. 
 
Kind regards 
Catherine Colley 
Delancey Street 
 
 


